PALO VERDE PARK POST



COME PAINT WITH USFEB. 11, 10-NOON

Get your art on! We'll be painting rocks for the labyrinth, making rock ladybugs and decorating aluminum flowers. We'll have paint, paintbrushes and supplies, while they last.

UPCOMING EVENTS

MARCH 26, PARKFEST, 2-6 P.M.

APRIL 8, PARK CLEANUP 9-10 A.M.

JUNE 17, TUCSON POLICE SHARE CRIME TRENDS, 6-7 P.M., FOUNTAIN OF LIFE CHURCH



STORMWATER PROJECT COMING TO

PARK

Xochitl Coronado-Vargas,
Public Outreach Coordinator for
the City of Tucson's Storm to Shade
program, presented preliminary
plans in January for a green
stormwater project on the Langley
parcel. The project will capture
storm flows to support native trees
and shrubs, which will complement
the pollinator garden and other
native vegetation on site. More
details on final plans and a timeline
to come!



Don't Miss ParkFest 2023!



What: Live music, food trucks and fun!

Who: We're finalizing the lineup now but watch our website and social media channels for band information.

When: Sunday, March 26, 2-6 p.m.

Where: Three different stages across the park

The fine print: Bands work for tips, so please share your appreciation.

One Hour = A Prettier Park

Join us April 8 for our annual park cleanup!
We'll bring the bags and tools. You just bring your positive energy. And if you have items around the house to dispose of, we'll have three rolloffs around the park for the whole weekend. Please no tires, appliances that use Freon or hazardous materials such as paint, fuel tanks, or batteries.



Neighborhood Council Slate Seated

Here are your Council members for 2023:

President: Mike Southworth

Vice President: Dianne Bustamante

Treasurer: Andy Weiss

Secretary: Rhonda Bodfield

Council Delegate: Cathy Cromwell and Matt Russell

Council Delegate: Patricia Bowers

Council Delegate: Torey Crandell

Council Delegate: Adam Freden

We're looking forward to strengthening our neighborhood and connections!

Got ideas?

We're planning upcoming events and need your help!

1) We're contemplating a May music series on Sunday afternoons. Give us a shout if you know any musicians we might recruit for our effort.



2) We heard from the audience last meeting that they'd like to know more about rainwater harvesting. We're working on finding a speaker on that topic for July. We're still planning out our August and September meetings too. If there's something you'd like to see in the mix, ping us!